
66th ANNUAL HOLIDAY MOTOR EXCURSION 
                                                                                 

AACA SOCAL MEMBERS PARTICIPATED IN THIS ANNUAL EVENT  

ON DECEMBER 31, 2022 

Members of the AACA SoCal Region participated in the 66th annual Holiday Motor 
Excursion that was hosted by the Horseless Carriage Club of America, Southern 
California Region. New Year’s Eve morning was cool and wet as antique automobiles 
started arriving at Arcadia County Park in Arcadia. Plan to join us next year! 

There was a surprisingly good turnout considering the weather and the threat of heavy 
rain later in the day. At 9:30am, the cars started a 28 mile tour of the surrounding area 
including a drive down Colorado Blvd. along the Rose Parade Route.       
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